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Attendance: 96.9% 
 
 

Welcome Back 
 

A warm welcome to all of you reading this first newsletter of the new academic year 
2022/2023. Thank you to all of our families who have made such an effort to send children 
into school looking so smart and well-prepared. Please contact the office about access to 

high-quality nearly-new uniform available through the school if you need it – 
jumpers/cardigans are available for £1 and polo shirts at 50p. We have been delighted to 
hand out our new pupil passports, too, which will be an essential part of the children’s 

journey through the year. 
  

The building work that we endured for the 
whole of last year has largely finished and we 
are now left with a much more open site with 
a fantastic view across to Daniel’s tree and 

improved access between playgrounds. 
 

We have welcomed our new staff and a number of new pupils to our community too. In 
particular, Mrs Wheal and Mrs Berrisford have joined our midday team. 

 
Our WOW campaign is up and running again. We ask that all children try and 
make at least one sustainable journey (walking, parking at Asda and striding 

etc) every week to earn the September badge. 
 

Our school lunches are available to order through ParentPay at £2.30 every 
day and the menu is on our website. Please ensure your ParentPay account is 

activated. In order to responsibly manage any payment arrears this year, our office 
will restrict access to further meals if the debt rises to £12.50 (5 days of meals). If you are 

experiencing any financial difficulty, please talk to us on 01245 467973 
 

Details are attached to emails to share information for parents about the forthcoming year 
which our staffing team are dedicated to making as successful as possible. 

 
Ross McTaggart – Headteacher 

 

 

Barnes Farm Junior School 

NEWSLETTER 
No 1: 9th Sept 2022 

Stars of the Week  

9th September 2022 

Y6 Amy E Lukas L Alice F                

Y5 Layla D Ollie C Dylan B-S     

Y4 Gracie M Zlata K Emilia B  

Y3 Harry L James T Dexter B 
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Flyers at the front office 


